
From:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Sent time:  11/18/2019 07:48:05 AM

To:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Cc:  Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>; Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>; Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Revised MOU for Hollywood Center
 

Hi Miguel,

Eduardo Hermoso, copied here, will be reviewing the MOU.

Wes

On Thu, Nov 14, 2019 at 5:17 PM Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com> wrote:

Hi Wes and Eddie,

We are submitting a revised MOU for the Hollywood Center project.  The prior MOU was approved in December
2018.  This MOU switches to the new format and MVT metrics based on the anticipated timing of project
approvals.  Please review and let us know if you have any questions or comments.  Thank you.

 

Regards,

Miguel

 

Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles

600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050

Los Angeles, CA 90017

﴾213﴿ 261‐3050

 

-- 

Wes Pringle, P.E.

Transportation Engineer

Metro Development Review

100 S. Main St, 9th Floor

Los Angeles, CA  90012

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.8482 
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an agent of the addressee, or otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any
review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.


